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City of Yuma Investigates Fraudulent Check Cashing Incident 

Yuma, CO – The City of Yuma discovered a fraudulent check incident on October 1, 2024. The check in the amount of 
$1,321.51, has since been identified as altered, containing discrepancies in both the payee name and the signatures of the 
payor. 

Upon learning of this incident, city officials immediately notified the relevant banking institution and the Yuma Police 
Department, who are now actively investigating the matter. 

“This type of fraudulent activity is taken very seriously, and we are committed to working closely with law enforcement to 
resolve this situation,” said Scott Moore, City Manager.  

The City of Yuma urges residents and businesses to remain vigilant and report any suspicious activities to local 
authorities.  
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